Dear Valued Residents,

We are excited to give you an update on the future possibilities at The Gallery Lofts! While our
ownership group is in the beginning stages of the design, we are looking forward to proposed additions
to our community. The plans are to develop 42 studio apartments on the land currently belonging to
our ownership group. The proposed plans include an outdoor pool and grilling area and most
importantly this addition would include a welcomed increase in covered parking.

I know many of you have expressed how excited you are about the additions. The development is not
expected to begin until 2018, so nothing will be in the works immediately. As we are informed of new
information, we will certainly update you throughout the process.





